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The Newsletter  11 

3.7.20 

This Newsletter is available on our Website:  www.htcepa.bham.sch.uk 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 What a strange time that we are living in at the moment! I hope that you are all 

well.  

 School is a very quiet place without all of our children being here and we are all 

missing seeing them. I know the staff have enjoyed talking to you and the children on 

the phone. The government to released their guidance for September yesterday 

which says  that all children will return to school at the start of next term. We need to 

take some time to read the guidance from the government, and we have had time to 

digest it, we will send out our arrangements for September. For instance, we might not 

be able to start all children back to school on the same day. I will let you know 

arrangements for this as soon as they have been made.  

 Next Thursday you will receive a copy of your child’s End of Year Report by email. 

The teachers have written their reports based on the children’s time in school up until 

lockdown in March. Weather permitting, there will be an opportunity for you to drop 

into school on Tuesday 14th July to discuss the report with your child’s class teacher 

between 3.45pm and 5.00pm. 

 

 

   

  

                 

         Mrs. P. Burns        

         Headteacher     
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This current academic year is nearly over and we are all starting to think about the new 

year ahead.  Miss. Fisher has been successful in gaining a new post at Cape Hill Primary, 

which she will be starting in September.  It is always sad seeing members of staff leave 

and I would like to say thank you to Miss. Fisher for all of her hard work and dedication 

during her time at Holy Trinity and I would like to wish her well for the future.  We have 

appointed Miss. Begum, who will take over from Miss. Fisher in September.  

 

Classes for next year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child’s new teacher will give you and your child a call over the next couple of 

weeks to say hello . 

Class Name Teacher 

Reception Miss. Lilley 

Year 1 Miss. Edge 

Year 2 Miss. Day 

Year 3 Miss. Begum 

Year 4 Mr. Mohammed 

Year 5 Mr. Burke 

Year 6 Miss. Cooper 
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 From 2nd September 2020 to 23rd October 2020 

 

(38 DAYS) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child’s dinner money & Tuck & School Fund MUST BE PAID EVERY MONDAY 

MORNING to the class teacher, unless you pay in advance.  

Thank you for your continued support. The office does not provide change.  

 

Dinner Money  

 

Needs to be paid online via the School Gateway App to limit the amount of cash 

coming into the office. 

 

 

 

  Year Group Amount for Half Term 

  

School Fund 

    

KS1 School Fund 

  

£3.80 

  

  

Tuck & School Fund 

 
  

KS2   

£7.60 for Tuck 

£3.80 for School Fund 

TOTAL £11.40 

Dinner Money 

 

Years 3 - 6 £91.20 

 

(£2.40 per day, £12.00 

per week) 
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Dates for the year 

Tuesday 1st September  - Teacher Day 

Wednesday 2nd September  -  Children to return to school  - MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW. 

Thursday 22nd October  - Children break up for half term 

Friday 23rd October  - Teacher Day 

Monday 26th October  - Friday 30th October  - Half Term 

Monday 2nd November  - Children return to school 

Tuesday 22nd December  - Children break up for Christmas Holiday 

Wednesday 23rd December  -  Tuesday 5th January 2021  - Christmas Holiday 

Wednesday 6th January   - Teacher Day 

Thursday 7th January 2021  - Children return to school 

Friday 12th February  - Children break up for half term 

Monday 15th February  - Friday 19th February  - Half Term 

Monday 22nd February  - Children return to school  

Thursday 21st April  - Children break up for Easter Holiday 

Friday 2nd April  - Friday 16th April  - Easter Holiday 

Monday 19th April  - Children return to school 

Thursday 27th May  - Children break up for Half Term 

Friday 28th May  - Teacher Day 

Monday 31st May  - Friday 4th June  Half Term 

Monday 7th June  - Children return to school 

Wednesday 21st July  - Children break  - end of year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay Safe 

 

Please note that 

children do not 

need to attend 

school on Teacher 

Days.  These days 

are for staff training. 


